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First name: Hilary

Last name: Eisen

Organization: Winter Wildlife Alliance

Title: Recreation Planning &amp;amp; Policy Mgr.

Comments: Dear forest planning team,

 

 

 

Attached are Outdoor Alliance Montana's comments on the Custer Gallatin draft assessment.  We would like to

discuss these comments in person with the recreation planners on the forest plan revision team.  To that end, we

have been in touch with Pam Novitzky to set up a meeting.

 

 

 

Please contact me with any questions.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Hilary Eisen 

 

 

 

--

 

Hilary Eisen

 

Recreation Planning and Policy Manager

 

Winter Wildlands Alliance

 

P.O. Box 631

 

Bozeman, MT 59771

 (208) 629-1986


